
Friday 4th December 

Website: www.broadoak.salford.sch.uk 
Email: broadoak.primaryschool@salford.gov.uk 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/Broadoak_PS 

PTA Christmas Fundraising Appeal 2020  
Unfortunately, we have been informed that all the ‘Big PTA Raffle’ tickets 
have now sold out.  As shared in the PTA newsletter, parents and carers can 
also make a donation direct to the PTA Christmas Fundraising Appeal via 
their ParentPay account. Please select your donation amount from £3 
upwards in your child’s account. Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Nursery and Reception Application Deadline  
All Nursery / Reception applications for September 2020 must be made by 
Friday 15th January 2021. Please visit www.salford.gov.uk/
schooladmissions to complete your applications.   Please visit the ‘Open 
Day’ Webpage on the school website to find out more information about 
our provision.   

First Aid Training - Year 5  
On Thursday 10th December, as part of their PSHE curriculum, the Year 5 
children will be taking part in a first aid workshop.  An external provider will 
be visiting school to work with the children teaching them some basic first 
aid  skills.  The session aims to equip the children with key life skills that 
they may at some point need to draw upon. 

Dates for your Diary 

10th Dec Year 5 First Aid Training 

11th Dec 

Christmas Jumper Charity Day 

- Save the Children - £1 

donation 

11th Dec Christmas Dinner Day 

14th Dec EYFS Party Day 

15th Dec KS1 Party Day 

16th Dec LKS2 Party Day 

17th Dec 
Christmas Video Viewing and 

Distribution 

17th Dec UKS2 Party Day 

18th Dec 
School closes for Christmas 
break 

4th Jan School re-opens for Spring 

Christmas Dinner 
Christmas dinner is being held on 

Friday 11th December. 

Swimming Lessons 
Friday 11th December will be the last swimming session for our Year 5 
children.  After the Christmas break, it will be the Year 4 children who will 
be attending the swimming sessions.  Unfortunately, due to COVID-19 
restrictions, the Year 4 children missed out on their Summer term sessions.  
If any Y4 parents have any concerns regarding these sessions, please 
contact school directly to discuss with your child’s class teacher. 

Flu Immunisation - Catch Up Sessions  
The catch up flu immunisation sessions, 
have now been completed at Broadoak.  If 
you have any further queries, please 
contact Intra Health directly on 
03333583397. 

Christmas Film 
To support us with the filming of our 
Christmas video, please could your child 
wear a Christmas jumper on the following 
days: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
All children are also invited to wear a 
Christmas jumper on Friday 11th December 
in exchange of £1 donation in support of 
the charity ‘Save the Children’. 

Nursery Thursday 10th December 

Reception Thursday 10th December 

Year 1 Monday 14th December 

Year 2 Monday 14th December 

Year 3 Thursday 10th December 

Year 4 Thursday 10th December 

Year 5 Monday 14th December 

Year 6 Monday 14th December 

Friday 18th December 
We would normally allow children to bring 
in toys on the last day of term.  
Unfortunately, our risk assessment 
prevents us from doing this at the moment.  
Instead on the last day of term, the staff 
will be planning Christmas activities, 
including a ‘Santa Dash’.  On this day, 
children are welcome to come into school 
wearing own clothes, including Christmas 
jumper. 

COVID-19 - Tier 3 Restrictions 
This week, we have seen an end to the National Lockdown period and a 
transition to Tier 3 restrictions.  In order to reduce the risk of groups of 
children / staff members being required to isolate over the Christmas 
period, we are asking families to ensure that they comply with government 
guidance.  Thank you in advance for your support in this matter. 
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